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It's warm and raining tonight at the lake and I am certain I have never written those words 
before in December.  We will forgo our usual meeting this month and instead assemble for celebration 
at Blackwoods on London rd. in Duluth.  Thursday, January 11th is the date and please try to get 
there by at least 6:00 so we can be seated and order our meals at 6:30.

Mike convened the five of us at 6:30 and told us he had a program for our February meeting.  
Ron Williams is a meteorologist and will try to help us understand weather.  Dave snuck in a quick 
story of how Mr. Williams got it wrong once with tedious results.  Mike mentioned again that we need 
a new treasurer and that began a long discussion about the future of a chapter that can't fill its officer 
roster.  To be continued...........

341

I didn't find mention of Christmas parties for our sister chapters on their web sites bur my 
computer skills are sadly lacking.

ETC.  

Please remember Chapter Dues are due.  Send your check to Mike Busch at 4327 Gladstone st. 
Duluth 55804.

For the first time in over 30 years I logged some flight time in December.  With my roots in 
ultralight and hang glider flying winter is usually a time to rest on the ground but if climate change 
continues to accelerate I may be logging time all year long.  Good news bad news, I kind of miss the 
snow.  

I hope your Christmas was merry and I hope to see you at our January Party.  And if your flying 
season isn't over I wish you............................

….......................Happy Landings!...............................
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